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Dear Planning inspectors, Ministers etc. 
I am a Ramsgate resident and I wish to submit my objections, yet again, to the reopening
of the disused Manston airport as a cargo hub.
The Government's own inspectors have realised that it isn't needed, after carrying out
extensive research.
An independent company have reviewed all the evidence again and have come to the
same conclusion. It is not needed and won't fulfil all/any the claims that RSP claim
The runway is only just over 1 Km from the town and residents of Ramsgate, not over 5 as
stated by Riveroak on the planning inspectorate's site.
The noise and pollution will greatly disadvantage the town, it's heritage, tourism, and any
hope of a pleasant life for the people and creatures who live and visit here.
And now the world is finally waking up to the horrors of a planet heating up and the
dangers of continuing to put carbon emissions into the atmosphere, surely this is enough
on its own to make it clear to anyone with any sense that the proposed reopening of this
airport would be against all common sense and a no-brainer.
Please don't waste any more precious money on more deliberations and accept the
findings of the two thorough, intelligent and reputable investigations. 
With best wishes
J. Rath




